
 
 

Nether Stowe School    
Headteacher: Mr G Langston-Jones 
St Chad’s Road 
Lichfield, Staffordshire 
WS13 7NB                                                    
Tel: 01543 263446 & 263487  

   

 
15th January 2021 

Free School Meals 
 
Dear parent or carer, 
  
From Monday 18th January, we will be replacing the current free school means hamper provision with a 
voucher scheme.  
 
Vouchers are provided to the value of £15 per eligible student, per week, and we will begin distribution 
early next week. Vouchers will be emailed using the email address we have on file. If this has changed or if 
you do not have a current email address, please contact school, via reception, at the earliest opportunity 
to either update your details or to inform us of the need to post out your vouchers.  
 
If you have not received your vouchers by Wednesday 20th January, please contact the school.  
 
Your faithfully, 
 
Mr G Langston-Jones 
Headteacher 

 


